
 

 

Council Meeting – Summary of Proceedings 20 July 2021 

Meeting held in the Geraldine Domain Pavilion, Hislop Street, Geraldine at 11.00am 

 

Present Cr Steve Wills (Acting Chairperson), Cr Allan Booth, Cr Peter Burt, Cr 
Barbara Gilchrist, Cr Richard Lyon, Cr Gavin Oliver, Cr Paddy 
O’Reilly, Cr Sally Parker, Cr Stu Piddington 

Apology Mayor Nigel Bowen 

In Attendance Chief Executive (Bede Carran), Governance Advisor (Jo Doyle) 

 

Minor Nature Items 

The Theatre Royal redevelopment and functionality of the planned design were 
discussed.   

A report was requested for the next meeting as well as a reference group to be 
established that includes Elected Members. 

Chief Executive Term of Employment 

Council granted an extension to the Chief Executive, Bede Carran’s contract for a 
further two years commencing on the 5 December 2021. 

 

 

The meeting concluded at 11.30am. 


